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President’s Corner from Judy Morgan

Hello Members,

I hope you had a wonderful, healthy winter and were able to get to go somewhere warm or just relax and look at your gardening books.
Maybe starting some of those seeds for our spring plant sale? It was so nice having a break during those cold months with our fun
Valentine Social. It reminded us of how many great friendships we have made throughout our time with the club.

We will be back to our regular meetings in March and with Spring just around the corner, we will be jumping right into a lot of projects
that will be here before you know it. Here are a few upcoming events and the chairperson(s):

· Presidents Tea April 11 Church Hall Carole L & Bunny Committee

· Arbor Day April 16 Library Lesley Reid & Committee

· Plant Sale May 11 Meeting House Marsha Ledbury & Committee

· Annual Luncheon June 13 Mezza Luna’s Sheila Pierce & Committee

· Garden Tour July 13 Library Linda Glennon & Diane Cook

· Garden walks Aug 6 & 13 Members Gardens Joyce Holster

· Field Trip/ TBA Aug 28 Church Hall Marsha L. & Barbara Smith

· Hort. Display Sept 12 Church Hall Joyce Holster & Committee

Please be sure to look for the signup sheets for all of these events at our March 14th meeting and ask the chairperson how you can
help. Take a picture of what you signed up for and mark your calendars. You should also refer to your yearbook for further information.
We need everyone’s help in all of our projects, and we welcome all our new members to get involved. Once you are signed up the
Committee chairperson will contact you regarding how you can help and to let you know of meeting dates and times. These committees
are a lot of fun and a great way to get to know one another!

Please send any pictures you have taken at club events to Karin Bonesteel for our newsletters. We could use a person to take pictures
whenever we meet. Let me know if that is something you would like to do.We have a wonderful speaker planned for March you won’t
want to miss. Sally Muspratt, an Organic Land Care Professional, will be speaking on “Creative Raised Garden Beds”.

Feel free to let me know if you have questions and call or email me anytime. I am looking forward to seeing you all again and meeting all
our new members. Judy Morgan, WGC President
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Valentine’s Social
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